
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Plymouth Argyle Community Trust are delighted to be holding an After School Football Club 
at Parc Eglos School for children in YR3 & YR4. 
 
The course will run for a total of 6 weeks  3:15pm – 4:15pm starting from Tuesday 17th  
September and finish Tuesday 22nd October.  
These sessions will be likely down at the field, so please can children attend with suitable 
footwear and kit. 
The cost will be just £5 per session (£30 Total) 
 
To get involved you will need to book your sessions online and pay at the time of booking. 
Please note that there are only a limited amount of spaces available and will be on a first 
come first served basis. Please see below the link to book your child onto the relevant 
sessions. 
 
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/wcasc-parc-eglos-tuesdays.html 
 
Our coaches are CRB checked, hold a UEFA coaching qualification and have Emergency First 
Aid Training. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
sending an email to liam.chinn@pafc.co.uk  
 
We look forward to seeing your child on the course. 
 
Kind regards, 
Liam Chinn 
Plymouth Argyle Community Trust 
Regional Manager West Cornwall 
 
You can also follow us on Twitter for updates on community courses, schemes and sessions 

we are running. Find us by typing in @PAFCCommunityTrust or on Facebook at Argyle 
Community Trust Mid/West Cornwall 
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